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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes that the United Nations has declared 2010 the
International Year of Biodiversity and that indigenous peoples, as custodians of
the Earth’s biodiversity, should be major players in actions planned for 2010. In
that spirit, the Permanent Forum calls for close cooperation between the
secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity and the Forum in promoting
the International Year and in highlighting the role of indigenous peoples as
custodians of biodiversity.
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